
 
 
 
 
The Crawford County Commissioners met on Thursday, February 17, 2011 for a Public Hearing 
on the County Bridge Weight with the following present: 
 
 
  Morris Waid   Chairman 
  Jack M. Preston  Commissioner 
  C. Sherman Allen  Commissioner 
  Ted Watts, Esq.  Solicitor 
  Robyn Sye   Chief Financial Officer 
  Owen Beachy   EADS 
  Francis Weiderspahn  Citizen 
  Gary Youngs   Citizen 
  Keith Bromley   Citizen 
  Keith Gushard   Meadville Tribune 
  Megan Hays   Recording Secretary 
 
 
Mr. Watts talked about the Ordinance for the Crawford County Owned Bridges. He stated that 
the Crawford County Commissioners need to pass the Ordnance for the Weight limits postings 
on the County Bridges. Mr. Beachy stated that they would continue to check the bridges every 
two years, and that the Ordinance would not put any new weight limits on the bridges and that 
there would be no exception for the over weight vehicles that those vehicles would have to have 
a permit. If any weight limit posting change on any bridge the Ordinance would need to be 
amended. 
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      Morris W. Waid, Chairman 
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      Jack Preston, Commissioner 
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      C. Sherman Allen, Commissioner 
 


